
 

 

 

Meet our newest member of the High Hopes Team: Jessica! 

    

 

 

We're so pleased to have Jessica join us, here she is to say hello...  

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everyone! 

I'm super excited to be joining High Hopes as their new Schools Worker. Children's 
ministry is close to my heart and I'm hoping to bring a new perspective and fresh 
energy to the team. I'm especially excited to revive projects like our after school 
club 'Fun Club'.  

 



drop me an email  

 

 

 

My love for working with children 
began at University where I coached 
cheerleading with children at a local 
primary school... 

 

...and now I have just finished a 
wonderful time networking with other 
School Workers from across the 
country and learning new emerging 
ways to reach children and young 
people. 

 

 

Please pray for Jessica as she dives into the ministry, meets 1000s of children 
and staff, and gets better aquatinted with our brilliant town of Tonbridge!  

 

    

 

mailto:jessica@childrensworkshop.org.uk

